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LaBonge Says Thanks
By Liz Montes, Club Counselor

n Council District 4 throws a
thank-you barbecue for City
employees.

Thursday, August 5, Councilmember Tom
LaBonge and the staff of the Fourth District

invited City employees to a barbecue at the
Griffith Park Ranger Station.

More than 100 City employees from the Los
Angeles Zoo, Recreation and Parks, Bureau of
Street Lighting, LAPD and other departments
enjoyed barbequed hamburgers, pasta, pizza and
many other goodies.

Thanks for inviting the Club along,
Councilman!

Here are photos of the event.

Sandi Sawa, Legislative Deputy (front) and David Sohn,
Legislative Deputy Intern (back).

From left: Herman Landry, LAPD; Gene Boym, Rec and
Parks; David Silverman, City Planning; and Jon Perica, City
Planning.

Employees serving themselves food.Employees in the food line.Stacey Gordon, Council District 4.

Employees enjoying lunch.

From left: Mike Ybarra, LAPD; Tom LaBonge, Councilmember District 4; and Nick Aldana, LAPD.

From left: Irwin Chadash, Transportation; John Lewis, Los
Angeles Zoo; Jeffrey Ziliotto, Street Lighting; and Chris
Mosman, Street Lighting.

From left: John Olinger, Contract Administration; Ed
Ebrahimian, Street Lighting; and Art Newborn, Street
Lighting.


